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Trrasurer's musz,
TELEPHONE N2

1572 St Thomas's Bosypital,
HOP.

FROM ﬁmim:,.s. @.1.

SIR ARTHUR STAMLEY.
January l1l<th 1928

Dear Miss Monkhouse:

I understand that you are having a meeting of your Counecil
tomorrow, when no doubt you would like tou be able to put for-
ward some answer, heowever incomplete it may be,to the queries
raised in your letter of the 22nd December last. You will
guite understand that owing to the disturbance of the Christ-
mas holidays, during which there are no Commiitee meetings and

when many of our senior Staff were absent, it was impossible
for me to bring the matter up for discussion. The scheme as

indicated in your letter is a very attractive one, but as it
is a wide and comprehensive one it must touch a great many
interests, not the least of which is that connected with the
administration of our lMedical School and the teaching of the
students, I must therefore ask your Council to realize that
we must have further time for consideration before writing you
a letter to say how far we can afford the practical training
which your Council outlines. |

1 am,
Yours very truly,

Ko VoAt L7 -
/

Treasurer .

Miss Olive E. Monkhouse,
Secretary,

Bedford College for Women,
Regent's Park, N,W.1,
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